
C. K. Beck
Chief, Hazards Evaluation Branch

July 16, 1-58

Lyall Johnson
Chief, Licensing Branch

MALLINCERODT CHENICAL WORKS REQUEST FOR UNIFORM SHIPPING CONTAINERS

SXMBOL: LRL:JCD

Attached is a copy of a letter dated July 7, 1958 in which
Mallinckrodt Chemical Works requests that a minimum spacing for
shipping containers be established so that uniform shipping
procedures can be agreed on by the various licensees. It is
our wuderstanding that it is Mallinckrodt's intent to get.
together with other licensees to design a safe shipping containe:?
that could be made by a single manufacturer in large quantities
thus reducing the cost of containers. Please advise us of your
coments on MCW's letter.
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